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 SUBJECT: Notification to Civilian Governing Body and Local Community 

On May 25, 2022, Presidential Executive Order (EO) 14074 “Advancing Effective, 
Accountable Policing and Criminal Justice Practices to Enhance Public Trust and Public 
Safety” was signed.   

In accordance with EO 14074 (Section 12), State, Tribal, local, and Territorial Law 
Enforcement agencies (LEAs) must: 

1) Notify their Civilian Governing Body (CGB) (i.e., City Council, County Government or
other local governing body) of its intent to request property from Federal sources (to
include Federal funds or grants.

2) Notify the Local Community of its request for property transfers, purchases from Federal
funds, agencies or subcontractors (including existing transfer contracts or grants).

The Goshen Police Department may request the below controlled property items from the Law 
Enforcement Support Office (LESO), or other Federal source:  

Controlled Property Description 
Bulletproof Vests, forensic camera equipment, 3D laser Scanner System, All Terrain Vehicle 
(ATV), Heavy Equipment/Vehicles, Camera System, Computer System, Container, K-9 
Transport, Non-Armored HMMWV, Training Aid/Simulators, Truck, Cargo 

Pursuant to EO 14074 (Section 12), this memo fulfills the requirement to notify the 
Civilian Governing Body (CGB) and Local Community of my agency’s intent to request the 
controlled property items identified in the list above. 

Jose Miller 
Chief of Police 
Goshen Police Department 


